
Tender Heart High School, Sec.-33 B, Chd.. 

Notice regarding Report Card Day (all Classes) 

          Date : 23.09.2022 

Dear Parent, 

As parents are already aware that Half -Yearly Examinations 2022 started on Tues. 

6
th

 Sept. 2022  and will end on Wed. 28
th
 Sept. 2022. Subsequently the next 3 days 

of Thurs. 29
th

 Sept. 2022, Fri. 30
th

 Sept. 2022 and Sat. 1
st
 Oct. 2022 will be Post 

Examination holidays for students of all classes. 

Further towards the same task of  Report Card preparations staff members will also 

require the complete day of  Fri. 7
th
 Oct.2022 and therefore Fri. 7

th
 Oct.2022 will 

be holiday for students of  all classes of the School. 

The next Post Half -Yearly Examinations Session (the 2
nd

 half of the Academic 

Year 2022-2023) will commence from Monday 3
rd

 Oct. 2022 and most importantly 

Sat. 8
th
 Oct. 2022 will be Report Card and Parent Teacher Meeting - PTM day i.e. 

Report Cards would be issued to the parents of all students and parents should also 

use this day as an extensive PTM day and parents may kindly follow the time slot 

allotted for PTM and Report Card day by the Class Teacher of your child / 

children. 

Apart from meeting the Class Teacher- parents are requested to meet all the 

Subject Teachers of their children during the course of the above PTM.  

The students accompanying their parents are to be in proper School Uniform. 

 

Principal 

 


